Solidarity

with Polish Women!
NOW! ...Again!

#StopTheBan

Dziewuchy Berlin
#SolidarityWithPolishWomen

CALL FOR SOLIDARITY WITH POLISH WOMEN, NOW! AGAIN!
In May, catholic Ireland successfully repealed the 8th Amendment, in June, catholic Argentina voted for legal
abortion. Now, Poland faces almost total ban on abortion. And it is the 21st Century.

On Monday, July 2nd, the abortion ban draft bill ,,Stop Abortion” will be debated in the Polish Parliament, by
the Commission for Social Policy and Family. The bill pleas for abortion ban in case of irreversible defects of the
foetus. This means practically a total abortion ban, as 95% of pregnancy terminations result of irreversible
damages of the foetus, whereas, 75% these damages are lethal, causing painful death shortly after birth. The
bill does not provide any solutions for support of mothers (parents) who take care of disabled children.

This project bill was recommended by the Episcopate, and gathered 830.000 signatures. Paradoxically, the
project received a positive opinion of the Justice and Human Rights Committee (March 19).

This project was to be processed in March earlier this year, at the request of the Episcopate. After numerous
protests in the country and abroad (“Black Friday” demo / Berlin, March 23), the PiS withdrew from the
planned work on the project. Now, during the holiday period, the project is returning to the parliamentary
hearing (information about the deliberations is given very late).

Once again, the topic of abortion pops out in the Polish Parliament when dubious things happen in Polish
politics: The European Commission will probably refer Poland to the Court of Justice of the European Union
due to the Supreme Court Act (“Save Our Courts” demo / Berlin, June 4), and debate on the precedent
application of Article 7 to Poland. At the same time, recent protests against the Higher Education Act
(occupation of universities) or related to the postulates of parents of people with disabilities (the occupation of
the Seym) were also held in the country. Recently, the government withdrew from the Act on the IPN (which
caused the diplomatic crisis), by introducing the amendment at an express pace, which revealed its lack of
professionalism.

Just to remind: The Act of 1993 (the so-called compromise) allows for abortion in Poland in three cases: when
pregnancy is a threat to a woman'’s life or health (unlimited due to age of the foetus) when medical reasons
indicate a high probability of severe and irreversible fetal damage (until the foetus is able to live independently
outside the body of a woman) and when the pregnancy arose as a result of a prohibited act (up to week 12).
Already today, women are denied legal abortion and prenatal testing; contraception and the day-after pill are
more and more difficult to get. Women are being treated as incubators, regardless of their rights. Abortion is a
political plea, at the cost of women’s lives and health. If the project bill “Stop abortion” passes — abortion in
Poland will be virtually completely forbidden.

This has to stop! Enough is enough!

Dziewuchy Berlin stand in solidarity with Polish women, again. We call upon solidarity worldwide!

My body, my choice!

Solidarity is our weapon!
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